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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

 

October 26th 

Work Party 

Thousand Springs 
 

November 2nd 

Open House 

Central Equipment 
 

November 5th 

General Meeting 

D & S Harley 
 

November 9th 

Snowmobile Safety Class 

Peterson Machinery 
 

November 10th 

Open House and Swap Meet 

Waterworld 
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Greetings Rogue Snowmobilers! It is 

now October and that means we are 

one month closer to riding our sleds.   

As there is no snow yet there is not a 

whole lot of activity going on with the 

club. We had our first general meeting 

of the season on October 1st we had a 

great turn out and I want to thank eve-

ryone who attended.   

I want to give special thanks to Ken 

Wienke for being our guest speaker.  

Ken spoke about the under management 

of our National Forest lands and gave us 

a good perspective on how logging di-

rectly effects Southern Oregonõs econo-

my.   

I would like to thank Mark Duncan, Bri-

an Gabaldon, Yvette Harlow, Lisa Dun-

can and Lori Jordan for the amazing taco 

dinner they prepared for us.  I also want 

to thank everyone who brought a des-

sert to share.  It was a great top off to a 

great meal! 

Congratulations goes out to Eric Knox 

for winning the $150 gift certificate to 

Diamond Lake Resort.  We also had the 

biggest 50/50 pot in years which went to 

Jalene Brierley. 

On October 26th we will be having a 

work party at Thousand Springs to pre-

pare for the riding months ahead. At this 

work party we will be cutting fire wood, 

cleaning up a small section of a trail to 

allow access for the new cat to get to 

Union Creek Resort and we will be do-

ing the final touches to the kitchen as 

well.  So please come up and help out if 

you can as we work and have a lot of fun. 

The club will provide a main course for 

potluck so please bring a side dish to share 

and your own drinks.  One final thing for 

the work party our brand new cat will be 

there so everybody can check it out.  

Jim Gulrich, Bob Guthmiller and myself got 

to attend a service school put on by 

PistenBully this last week. This was a great 

class and we learned a lot about servicing 

and maintaining  our new cat. Putting me in 

a facility like PistenBully has in Portland is 

just like that old saying òA kid in a candy 

store.ó  They have a nice facility, nice equip-

ment and I can see a great working rela-

tionship with PistenBully, OSSA and the 

Rogue Snowmobilers in the future.  

I need all Rogue Snowmobilers to start 

thinking about the annual banquet which is 

on January 11th and will take place at Dia-

mond Lake Resort. We generally have great 

snow, they serve great food and it is a fun 

event. I would like everyone to think about 

nominations for Snowmobiler of the Year, 

the Golden Helmet award, the Outhouse 

award and the Griswoldõs Go Snowmobil-

ing award.  

Check the schedule for November events 

including the kids safety class, the swap 

meet and open houses at Central Equip-

ment and Waterworld. 

The snow will be falling very soon so get 

your sleds out, get them serviced and 

washed up and I will see you all out on the 

trails. 

-Dave Jordan  

PRESIDENTS LETTER  



ROGUE SNOWMOBILERS  

Here is a sneak preview of our 
new PistenBully and three of 
our groomers who attended 

the maintenance class last 
week.  They certainly donõt 
look very happy, do they!! 

Be sure to make it up to the 
Work Party on October 26th 

to help get us set up for the 
season and to get your first 
look at our new CAT! 

Groomerõs  

Corner  

Did you know that the Rogue Snowmobilers  has a history of 
volunteerism and caring for our community as well as our 
club?   

In the past year our members have volunteered over 9000 
man hours which does NOT include grooming the trails.  It 
does include things like trail maintenance, work parties, meet-
ings,  newsletters, working Cycle Oregon, road clean up, club 
events, Avalanche, CPR and safety classes and much more. 

In the past year we have donated over $9000 in cash and ser-
vices to the Candlelighters (including the Candlelighters ride), 
Senior Shoeboxes, Access Food Bank, Gospel Mission, the Red 
Cross and many others. 

We have also been able to afford some big projects like build-
ing a kitchen at the Thousand Springs shelter and as we speak, 
a new website is being built. 

This is done through your membership of which we keep $20 
and the many volunteers in our club.  Each of our club mem-
bers should feel good that they contributed in some way to 

this! You are all Stars and Membership Matters!  
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HAPPY HALLOWEENé...SAFETY FIRSTñWATCH OUT FOR THE KIDS AS YOU ARE DRIVING ON OCTOBER 31ST !! 



We are putting a float in the Cen-
tral Point Christmas Light Parade 
on Saturday December 7th and we 
are looking for donations of vari-
ous items and services to make 
this the best float we can.  If you 
have any of the items listed below 
that you are willing to donate to 
the club, please text or call Jana @ 
541-840-4401 to arrange pick-up 
details.  All items will be needed 
by 11/15/13 to give us plenty of 
time for preparation and planning.  
We will update the list as we go to 
remove items that we no longer 
need.  Your help is greatly appreci-
ated.   
 

�x��  Flat deck trailer (that can 
hold 3-4 snowmobiles) ð will 
need to have about 2 weeks 
prior to parade date. 

�x�� Christmas Lights ð plug in and 
solar (Most important as the 
goal is to have many, many 
lights) 

�x�� White sheets, blankets and 
pillow cases 

�x�� Glow in the dark paint 
�x�� Glow sticks 
�x�� Plywood 

�x�� Fire retardant 
spray 

�x�� Snowflake decorations 
�x�� Safety Whistles 
�x�� Green fabric 
�x�� Volunteer:  Carpenters and Seam-

stresses (small projects) 
�x�� Kids Kids Kids é. 6 ð 8 (must be 
hydrated, fed and òglowing & lit upó 
when delivered to parade site).   

�x�� Adults é 4 ð 6 (to walk in the pa-
rade and hand out goodies and such) 
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Central Point Christmas Parade  


